
IMPORTANT UPDATE- SIX NATIONS & NORFOLK PARTNERSHIP 
 
Our next information session is Thursday, Dec 21, 2023, 7pm-9:30pm at Mississauga of the 
Credit Community Hall, 659 New Credit Rd., Hagersville, ON N0A 1H0 
 
Voting will take place after the meeting. 
 
Voting rules:  
One vote by a parent/guardian per family 
One vote for coaching/bench staff, in addition to family vote; and 
One vote per board member, in addition to family vote 
 
Your SNMH board is proud to provide this chance to remove barriers and increase opportunities 
for all our players. 
 
By partnering with Norfolk our players will be able to try out on a fair and equal basis for both A 
and C rep teams.  At the same time, we will still have our Six Nations Local League teams here 
in Six Nations.  At all levels are players will also have the opportunity to receive professional 
skating, skills and goaltending development. 
 
See a full presentation attached. 
 
Please plan to attend, your input and support of this milestone direction is very important. 
 
You will also find our SNMH board staff at the arena for upcoming games to share information 
and answer any questions you may have. 


